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Joachim Rumstadt
Chairman of the Board of Management

STEAG GmbH | Rittenscheider Strasse 1-3 | 45128 Essen, Germany

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

June 9th, 2011

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

We are very pleased to confirm that STEAG GmbH, Essen, supports the ten
principles of the Global Compact of the United Nations with respects to human rights,
labour, environment and anti-corruption.

We commit ourselves to realizing and advancing these principles into the strategy
and the culture of our company and within the contact with our business partners as
well.

In addition we express that we will take part in the collaborative projects to develop
the Global Compact program and aims.

STEAG GmbH will submit an annual Communication on Progress (COP) describing
the realisation of the Global Compact principles in our business actions which we
understand as a key requirement to take part in the Global Compact network.

This COP report will be part of our annual report.

We will further support and promote the Global Compact within our publications and
in our internet and intranet communication with clear statements.

For any further information please do not hesitate to contact us.
Please find attached our contact details for further communication with the Global

Compact Office.
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Sincerely yours,

STEAG GmbH
Ruttenscheider Strasse 1-3
45128 Essen, Germany

Phone +49 201 801-3200
Fax  +49 201 801-3203
joachim.rumstadt@steag.com
www.steag.com



